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Mr. Robert L. Miller, Program Assistant RTedesco
U.S. Department of Agriculture RReid
Agricultural Research DDilanni
Northeastern Region CNelson
Eastern Regional Research Center PKreutzer
600 East Mennaid Lane
Philadelphia, Pennsylvania 19118

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your letter and articles about a process to remove radioisotope
contamination from milk.

I have forwarded them, for their consideration, to members of the NRC staff
preparing a Progrannatic Environmental Impact Statement on the decontamination
and disposal of wastes resulting from the accident at Three Mile Island, Unit 2.
Should a clarification of the information you've sent, or additional material be
required, you will be contacted by the appropriate staff member.
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Thank you for providing us with this infonnation.

Sincerely,
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Richard H. Vollmer, Director
Three Mile Island Support
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